We should not tolerate politicians whose behavior threatens the safety of co-workers, safety officers and promotes the lies and mis-
behavior of politicians on the national scene. Oregonians deserve better. | strongly urge the members of the House Special
Committee on December 21, 2020, to support HR 3 and move to expel Rep. Nearman from office.



